
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LSA 2024 SWIM PROGRAM INFORMATION 
 
 
 
 
Lake Summerset regrets to announce that we will not have the necessary 
experienced staff to adequately provide Swim Lessons in 2024. 
 
 

 

As many of you know, we’ve been challenged over the past few years with hiring and 

adequately staffing the pool and beaches with lifeguards. Last year in fact, we were only 

able to staff the swimming pool with lifeguards and the beaches were restricted to “swim 

at your own risk” status.  

We’re facing the same challenge this year and the number of returning guards and 

applicants are as low as they were last year. We still won’t have the number of guards 

needed to staff the beaches. An additional concern is that most of the guard staff will be 

first year lifeguards.  This will not provide the experience level needed to safely provide 

swim lessons.  Therefore, for the safety of all, there will not be Swim Lessons in 2024. 
 


